
From:
To: City Council
Subject: Support of The Sebastopol Community Cultural Center
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 11:16:20 AM

Hello:

I am writing in support of The Sebastopol Community Cultural Center in preparation for your upcoming budget
considerations.

I live in Southwest Santa Rosa, and have attended over a dozen events there. It is enriching, fun, and socially and
spiritually empowering.

Thank you for considering this request,

Hilleary Zarate




